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STUDY REPORTS – PEDIATRIC EXCLUSIVITY DETERMINATION REQUESTED” in large font, bolded 
type at the beginning of the cover letter of the submission and include a copy of this letter.  Please also send a 
copy of the cover letter of your submission, via fax (301-594-0183) or messenger to the Director, Office of 
Generic Drugs, HFD-600, Metro Park North II, 7500 Standish Place, Rockville, MD 20855-2773. 

If you wish to discuss any amendments to this Written Request, please submit proposed changes and the reasons 
for the proposed changes to your application.  Submissions of proposed changes to this request should be clearly 
marked “PROPOSED CHANGES IN WRITTEN REQUEST FOR PEDIATRIC STUDIES” in large font, 
bolded type at the beginning of the cover letter of the submission.  You will be notified in writing if any changes 
to this Written Request are agreed upon by the Agency. 

We hope you will fulfill this pediatric study request.  We look forward to working with you on this matter in 
order to develop additional pediatric information that may produce health benefits to the pediatric population. 

If you have any questions, contact Evelyn R. Farinas, R.Ph., M.G.A., Regulatory Project Manager, at 301-827-
4260. 

Sincerely, 

{See appended electronic signature page}

       Victor Raczkowski, M.D., M.S. 
Deputy Director   
Office of Drug Evaluation III 
Center for Drug Evaluation and Research 



---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

---------------------

This is a representation of an electronic record that was signed electronically and 
this page is the manifestation of the electronic signature. 
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Victor Raczkowski
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